
It has come to our attention that our Nola swing can potentially pose a serious hazard 
of  neck and head entrapment to children age 9 months to 3 years, and we are therefore 

taking all necessary precautions by recalling it. 

If you own a Nola swing, please refrain from using it immediately, 
and kindly return it to the store you bought it from.  

One thing you can always rest assured knowing with Konges Sløjd is that we never compromise 
on safety standards. All our products are tested through a strict testing programme to make 

sure that everything lives up to the most rigorous global standards. If  we ever encounter an issue, 
like this one, we have the fastest and finest team of  people to fix it 

– and that is why we now have to take Nola back.

We loved knowing her, but it’s time to say bye-bye.  

Please reach out to our customer service team if  you have any questions! 

We’re here for you 

xoxo

Warning: Nola Swing recall 

Did you buy a Nola Swing from us? 
If so, we have an important warning message 

from Konges Sløjd:


